
Captain Joseph House Board Directors and Volunteers 
cordially invite you to attend the

Dedication of a Gold Star 
Memorial Marker

Memorial Marker Gifted by Port Angeles Garden Club (PAGC) and

Washington State Federation of Garden Clubs (WSFGC)

October 25, 2023   3:00-4:00 pm

“A tribute to the Gold Star Families

whose loved ones paid the ultimate price,

defending the United States of America”

There will be a short program, followed by light refreshments. Join us and meet:

WSFGC’s President, Suzann Stahl,

State Gold Star Chair, Judy Swortz,

PAGC Immediate Past President, Pamela Ehtee,

PAGC Co-Presidents, Teresa Martin and Leiann Niccoli

As well as other dignitaries and members of the Port Angeles Garden Club.

Please RSVP to Pam Ehtee

pamehtee@gmail.com

702-606-0083

1108 S Oak St., Port Angeles, WA 98362


